California Energy Commission

DOCKETED
11-AFC-3

TN # 68371
Sent: Sunday, November 04, 2012 6:59 AM
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy NOV. 05 2012

Cc: CA52DHima@mail.house.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov;
JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov;
SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov;
loriezapf@sandiego.gov; JDale@ci.santee.ca.us; JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us; JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us;
RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us; RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov;
Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov; susan.davis@mail.house.gov; senator@boxer.senate.gov;
senator@feinstein.senate.gov; assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov; gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov
Subject: “CEC record-Docket #11-AFC-03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case.”

To: Eric Solorio
California Energy Commission
From: Mika C Ziegmont
7467 Mission Gorge Rd # 230
Santee, CA 92071 (619) 258-8533

Mr Solorio:

| urge you to reject this project. | have been a resident at The Highlands mobile
home park in Santee for almost 13 years. | inherited this place from my parents who
lived here for 25 years prior to that. My father loved this park so much he fought with
the land owners trust for almost 5 years. He and a small group of dedicated men
helped negotiate a long term lease with the ability to buy our own park in the future if
it ever came up for sale. Fifteen years later my fathers vision for the future of this park
and its residents have been realized. Just last year we were able to buy the land our
humble homes sit upon giving us the security my father, Retired Lt. Coronal
Raymond Michael Ziegmont, wanted for himself, his wife, his family and his fellow
residents.
We overlook the intended site for the power plant and would be devastated if the
beauty that has been part of my family for more than 30 years is marred by the
behemoth being proposed. An even larger concern than esthetics would be the impact
on the health and well being of the children attending West Hills High School
(located a mere 3500 feet from the proposed site) as well as the 500+ seniors living in
my community and all the other families that live so close to this project.

| understand the need to continue to improve and expand the power grid in an ever-
growing area however, to choose a site right next to the United States largest city park
Is just wrong. Despite the growth in our area and despite the plan to build on top of a
soon-to-be defunct land fill, I am certain a more suitable location can be found that
would not so profoundly impact the local residents, flora, fauna and desecrate the
beauty of Mission Trails Park.



Again, | urge you to find a new location, I beg you to find a new location. This is
my home, my families home and even though it may be environmentally sound, it is
not and never will be esthetically sound.

Thank you for your time and consideration and feel free to contact me with any
questions about this letter.

Mika C Ziegmont
Registered Voter and proud resident of Santee, CA.



